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General Housekeeping 
The students will be taking their final round of iReady testing next week in math. I 

will be sending copies home of their iReady progress over the course of the entire year 

sometime next week.  

An important note regarding our other social studies project will be coming home 

tomorrow. Please be on the lookout for this, as work will need to be done at home.  

​ Money for Fun Run Fundraising is due tomorrow. If your child still has money raised 

at home, please send that with your child. Thank you! Our class will be ready to run next 

Thursday, May 15th!  

 

Reading 
We began a new module this week that focuses on Telling a Tale! Students will be reading 

some plays, fairy tales, folklore over the next few weeks and honing their skills at 

determining the author’s craft (word choice) and examining figurative language within a 

text. The students have really been enjoying their chapter books and holding literature 

discussions with their peers.  

 

 

Math 
Students are wrapping up their practice with multi-step story problems and review of 
area. They took their final unit for math and later this week, will begin reviewing telling 
time and solving word problems related to time. 
 
 
 

Writing/ Grammar 
The students  will begin researching a country for their country presentation 

posters this week! We are using a variety of sources to get information about our chosen 

countries!  



In grammar this week, students are learning about prepositions! Janice walked past 

the candy store.  

 

 

Social Studies 
 Students have learned more about supply and demand this week as they begin 
planning for our classroom city! We will also be voting on our class city name and flag 
design! 
 

Science 
Students will begin a  new unit next week that focuses on heredity, traits, and survival. 

Students will learn more about how farmers can create the biggest fruit! 

 

 

Happy Birthday! 
There are no birthdays to celebrate this week! 

 

 Upcoming Events 

●​ Fun Run: Thursday, May 15th **3rd Grade runs from 12:45-1:25pm 

 
Reminders 

Country Posters are Due Tuesday, May 27th. Students may bring their completed 
posters to school to glue their report on if he/she chooses.  
 
 
 
 
 
                
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 



 
 
 


